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The Colorado Department of Transportation has refined its Preferred Alternative as a part of the I-70 Floyd Hill Project. 
The refined alignment for the corridor helps cut down on costs, provides numerous safety improvements, and includes 
environmental enhancements. This design was endorsed by CDOT and stakeholders who live and work near this section 
of I-70 through a collaborative process. Information regarding the updated design for the I-70 Floyd Hill Project, 
including an interactive model of the design, is available on the Project website.

Next Steps

• CDOT received a $100 million federal grant, the largest
in its history, to fully fund the $700 million Project.

• The CMGC Refined Preferred Alternative will be
documented in a Finding of No Significant Impact,
which is anticipated at the end of 2022.

• A public meeting is planned in Spring 2023 to kick off 
the first construction phases of the Project; sign up
for notices at the Project website.

• Construction is planned in packages, beginning in
2023 and being completed by 2027.




